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Report to the Board of General Ministries 

 

It has been my pleasure to continue representing BGM on the Board of 

International Ministries. 

I am a member of the Program and Personnel committee, we have met at IM 

Board meetings and in virtual meetings as needed.  This committee is still working 

on the Personalized Support Model (PSM) and  the Missionary Partnership Teams 

(MPT).  Other items we have discussed are the Care Teams for new missionaries, 

this involves close contact with new missionaries for the first three months after 

their arrival on the field.  We are looking in some possible ideas for continuing 

education for missionaries and educational debts. 

It has been a time of change for International Ministries.  The office has been 

moved to a new location, and we have had virtual meetings discussing the sale of 

the Mission Center. 

I am looking forward to attending the World Mission Conference in July and the 

Boards meeting that will follow. 

Marijane Kiley 

 

 


